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Dear Parent / Carer, 

I am delighted to write to you to inform you that on Friday 3rd December I found out that 
the works to upgrade our pupil toilets is scheduled to begin on Monday 13th December.  

Yesterday I met with the team in charge of the project and discussed how the work would 
be conducted. The team will work on one toilet at a time before moving on to the next one. 
They will give me notice of when they will move to the next toilet so I can make 
arrangements and inform pupils, staff and parents of the plans for things such as entry and 
exit to school. The toilet being worked on will be closed off to pupils while work is taking 
place. 

On Monday 13th December work will start on the boys toilets at the bottom of the P5 stairs. 
This will impact on the following classes: 

• P4/5: Entry and exit point will stay the same  

• P5a and P5b:  will be coming in through the same door as P4a (red arrow in picture) 
and lining up on the other side of the door from the P4a class (blue lines in picture) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will keep you updated as the work progresses and share images of the toilets on Seesaw 
once they have been upgraded. 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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